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Letter dated 29 January 2001 from the Permanent Representative
of Indonesia to the United Nations addressed to the
Secretary-General

I have the honour to transmit to you the report of the High-Level Regional
Meeting on Energy for Sustainable Development of the Economic and Social
Commission for Asia and the Pacific, which was hosted by the Government of
Indonesia and held in Bali from 21 to 24 November 2000 (see annex).

Considering the importance of the Meeting as part of the regional inter-
sessional activities leading up to the second session of the Ad Hoc Open-ended
Intergovernmental Group of Experts on Energy and Sustainable Development, to be
held from 26 February to 3 March 2001, and the ninth session of the Commission on
Sustainable Development, to be held from 16 to 27 April 2001, I should like to
request your kind assistance in issuing this letter and its annex as a document of the
Commission.

(Signed) Makarim Wibisono
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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Annex to the letter dated 29 January 2001 from the Permanent

Representative of Indonesia to the United Nations addressed to the
Secretary-General

Report of the High-Level Regional Meeting on Energy for
Sustainable Development

Bali, Indonesia, 23-24 November 2000



